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MYSTERY COMPANY CREATING 100 NY JOBS

A unnamed call center company plans to open a new facility in Gloversville, New York, according to Fulton County officials. The
firm is planning to take over an empty call center abandoned in 2007 by Frontier Communications. The County says the new center would create 100 jobs.
The firm involved has asked not to be identified until there is a formal announcement. Gloversville is a city in Fulton County, New York, that was once the hub
of America's glovemaking industry with over two hundred manufacturers in Gloversville and Johnstown. In 2000, Gloversville had a population of 15,413.

 


